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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 8:44 AM


To: Beverly Pies - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barry Thom; Maria Rea


Subject: ROC BiOp Comments for Barry


Attachments: 2.5 and 2.6 Upper Sac Effects V12_ForDistribution_Compiled Comments SOL


5.16.19.docx; 2019-05-10_NMFS ROC BiOp_Delta effects_DRAFT_Comments


Compiled_CM_SOL review.docx


Good morning Beverly,


Could you please print hard copies of the attached documents for Barry? They are DOI comments on the


NMFS ROC effects analysis for the Delta and Shasta Divisions. I think it would be helpful to have these


printed in advance of his trip to Sacramento on Monday. If it's not possible to get these to him today, we will


have copies waiting for him.


Thank you!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

